
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Good afternoon Lynette Anthony, 

Jacob Veaughn 
Monday, August 9, 2021 2:49 PM 
'lynettea 1966@gmail.com' 

Consumer Contact 
RE: TECO rate increase 

CORRESPONDENCE 
8/9/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 09505-2021 

My apologies for responding with the incorrect docket number, this error has been corrected. 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210034 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
Thank you for your patience, 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 

850.413.6656 

From: Jacob Veaughn On Behalf Of Records Clerk 

Sent: Monday, August 9, 2021 8:36 AM 
To: 'Lynette Anthony' <lynettea1966@gmail.com> 

Cc: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: TECO rate increase 

Good Morning, Lynette Anthony 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210015 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 

Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 

850.413.6656 

From: Lynette Anthony <1ynettea1966@gmail.com> 

Sent: Sunday, August 8, 202111:47 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: TECO rate increase 

1 



2

I am writing this to let you know I apposed on this increase that you plan to set upon us.  I have not had a raise in two 
years.  Everything has gone up and it is tough to just stay afloat. This increase would cause my family to do without even more 
than they already do. 
 
Thank you, 
Lynette C Anthony 




